
UN Alliance of Civilizations Asia-Pacific Regional Consultation 
From Aran Martin at aran.martin@latrobe.edu.au 
To: Lin Lin at linlin@cortland.edu 
Subject: UN Alliance of Civilizations Asia-Pacific Regional Consultation 
 
Dear Professor Lin Lin, 
I have just finished reading your excellent article in the journal of social 
studies regarding the ways in which the history of the Korean war are taught 
across a number of countries. 
At the Centre for Dialogue (La Trobe University, Melbourne), we are currently 
working with the UN Alliance of Civilizations secretariat to put together a list 
of invitees from the Asian region to attend the Asia-Pacific regional 
consultation this November in Shanghai. 
Unfortunately the US is not on our list of states, but I wonder whether you know 
any outstanding scholars, policy makers, civil society figures or businesspeople 
based in Japan, Korea or China who we could recommend to the secretariat with an 
interest in inter-civilizational dialogue and particular expertise in the 
teaching of history across states? 
If you have anyone in mind, please do let us know. 
Best wishes, 
Aran 
Aran Martin  

Editor, Global Change, Peace and Security 
http://www.tandf.co.uk/journals/gcps  
Project Officer, Australia China Dialogue 
UNAOC Asia Pacific Regional Consultation 
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